
 

  
 

                           13/08/2024-25/P-018 
                           Classes – IV - VI 
 
 

Dear Parents 
 
Greetings!  
 
Subject: Vaccination for Tetanus Diphtheria   
 
 
As per the orders received from the office of Additional Deputy Commissioner, 
Panchkula, at the age of 10 years, all children must take a vaccine of Tetanus 
Diptheria.   
 
Therefore, parents are requested to get their child vaccinated and send a photograph 
of vaccination card/ slip to the school doctor by 25th August 2024 at the given number 
– 9416657575 through Whatsapp. Kindly mention your ward’s name & class in the 
message.  

 
 
Regards 
 

 
 
 
 
 
   


